
 

Freedom of Information Request 
 
 
Reference Number: EPUT.FOI.23.3106 (001) 
Date Received:  25th September 2023 
 
 
Information Requested: 
 
1. All food contracts have expired.  Please share the latest contract updates. 
 
All the food contracts have been extended, allowing us time to review our catering needs 
going forward.  
 
2. Please confirm when the new contract information will be ready for waste service. 
 
The waste contract has been awarded and we are in the mobilisation period.   
 
 
Publication Scheme: 
 
As part of the Freedom of Information Act all public organisations are required to 
proactively publish certain classes of information on a Publication Scheme.  A 
publication scheme is a guide to the information that is held by the organisation.  
EPUT’s Publication Scheme is located on its Website at the following link 
https://eput.nhs.uk 
 
 


